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Royal Credit Union School $ense Opens this Month!  

Starting October 16, Royal Credit Union School $ense will be open at ​Hillcrest​ every Tuesday morning! 

Student team members have been hired from ​5​th​ grade classes and are being trained to help young 

savers with their deposits.  

Why should we save with Royal School $ense?  

✓ Saving at school is ​fun​! 
✓ Kids earn a ​prize ​for every fourth deposit!  
✓ It’s ​easy ​to bring a deposit to school each week! 
✓ It’s a great way to raise ​money for the school​! 

How does saving at school help raise money for Hillcrest?   

Your school earns ​$250​ for every ​500​ deposits.   Last year Royal Credit Union donated $​250.00 ​to your 

school, because of student deposits!  

How can I get my student started saving at school?  

There are two easy ways to get started: 

1. Open accounts online​ by using this link 
https://www.rcu.org/youth-and-community/school-sense​ and clicking ​Apply Now​.    ​–or – 

2. Stop by any Royal Credit Union office​, and our friendly team members will be happy to help!  

Bonus! ​ When you sign your child up for a new School $ense account, ​Royal deposits the first $5​!  

If my child already has a Royal Credit Union account, how can they start saving with School $ense?  

Good news – your student is ready to save at school!  Just email us at ​schoolsense@rcu.org​  ​with your 

student’s full name, teacher name, and grade, and we will deliver a new pouch to them at school.  

We welcome your questions about Royal School $ense and how you can get your child started saving at 

school.  Please contact me at:  ​cooper.larson@rcu.org  
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